
NO, NO, NO!  I know what goes on with the State Police I.D. unit. They are used in this state to 

harass and interdict gun owners and businesses. Otherwise we would use the N.I.C.S. like other 

states do. I have been delayed on three firearm purchases without cause. This bill will of course 

worsen that mess. This bill is another increment in the registration/confiscation scheme that we 

have seen in other states and countries. It has nothing to do with criminality or demonstrable 

public safety issues. Little enough freedom or illusions of it remain in this country. Guns are a 

practical and symbolical example of freedom even with the incredible array of regulations. Stop 

the lies. Tell the truth. Stand for freedom.  Do the right thing.  
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